









July 7, 2009

Dear Representative:

On behalf of the Blue Green Alliance, our 7 national partners, and the more than 6.5 million supporters of labor and the environment that we represent – Thank you for voting for passage of the American Clean Energy and Security Act.

This vote was for progress, for fighting climate change, for moving our country off of foreign sources of fuel, for rebuilding our manufacturing base, and revitalizing our economy. We appreciate your support, and look forward to moving this process forward until we achieve ultimate passage of strong, American job-creating clean energy legislation.

Sincerely,

Leo W. Gerard, International President United Steelworkers

Carl Pope, Executive Director Sierra Club

me Pyl

Larry Cohen, President

Communications Workers of America

Andy Stern, President

Service Employees International Union

David Foster, Executive Director
Blue Green Alliance

Manas Benedic

D. Mike Jongfor

Frances Beinecke, President Natural Resources Defense Council

June M. O'Sullivan

Terence M. O'Sullivan, General President Laborers' International Union of North America

D. Michael Langford, National President Utility Workers Union of America